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Let your light shine through family, friendship and faith 
 

Seaside Theme Day Tuesday 12th July 
This coming Tuesday we are holding a seaside day for all the children! Please send 
your child in home clothes that are comfy and suitable for the weather on the day. 
We have fun activities planned for the children as well as fish and chips for lunch! 
 

End of Year Discos! 
 
Monday 11th July Early Years (Dormice and Hedgehogs)  
 
Tuesday 12th July Squirrels and Badgers 
 
Wednesday 13th July Deer and Owls 
 
Please bring your child at 4.30pm for the start of the disco and collect them at 
6.00pm 
 
£5 per child, which includes entry to the disco, plus a hotdog and a drink, payable on 
Eduspot until Sunday 10th July. 
 

Reports and Meet the New Teacher! 
You will receive your child’s annual report on Wednesday and this will be followed by a 
chance to meet your child’s new teacher, and see their classroom on Thursday 14th. 
There is no appointment system for this, please just turn up between 4pm-6pm. 
 

Panto Tuesday 19th July 6.30pm 
Our year 3 and year 4 pupils are performing an end of year panto on Tuesday 19th 
July. Tickets are available from today for £1 each and limited initially to two per 
family. These can be purchase online in the usual way. Should you require additional 
tickets, the online purchase of these will be available on Thursday 14th July, on a first 
come, first served basis. 
Unfortunately, we do have health and safety hall capacity regulations to adhere to, so 
these additional tickets will be available until they have gone.   
 

End of Year Service Wednesday 20th July, in church 9.00am 
On the last day of term we are holding an end of year service in the church at 
9.00am. 
Pleased bring your child straight to church rather than to school on this morning. If 
your child is in breakfast club, please bring your child to school as normal, and 



 
 

breakfast club staff will walk with your children over to the church for the start of 
the service. 
 

Year 4 Leavers Picnic and Presentation 
All year 4 parents and family members are invited to join us for a family picnic on the 
school field, at 12.30pm on the last day of term. Please provide picnic food for your 
child as well as yourselves. 
Following the picnic, there will a presentation of their school bible to each child.  
After this, should you wish, you can take your child home early. If you have other 
children in the school, please call in at the school office, and we can arrange for you 
to take these children early too. 
 
 
Best wishes       Mrs Clarey and Team 
 

Diary Dates for Summer 2022 
 

11th July Dormice and Hedgehog disco  
 

12th July Squirrel and Badger disco 
 

12th July Seaside theme Day 
 

13th July Deer and Owl disco 
 

13th July Reports sent home 
 

14th July Meet your child’s next teacher 4pm-6pm 
 

19th July  Year 3 and 4 Panto 6.30pm 
 

20th July End of year service in the church 
 

20th July Year 4 family picnic and presentation  
 

20th July School closes for summer 
 

Holiday club available for the first three weeks of summer holidays 
 
 
 
 
 
  


